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Graduate Program in Public Health 

Non-Matriculated Student Policy 
 

 

I. NON-MATRICULATED STUDENT POLICY 

A. The Graduate Program in Public Health does not admit non-matriculated students. 

Persons wishing to take any non-MPH Core course within the Graduate Program in 

Public Health must apply through the School of Professional Development for 

permission to register for continuing education credits. In addition, they will need to 

obtain permission from the Course Instructor to register for the course. 

 


